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We have been impressed at how quickly the children have settled back into school after their long summer holidays.  Their behaviour has been fantastic and the teachers in each class are very happy with how focused they are on their learning.  They are a pleasure to teach and a real credit to you.
We are keen to help you support your child with their learning and development at home.  As always we ask that you read with your child 3 times a week (at least).  I know family life is very busy but I promise it makes a massive difference.  
The school has an open door policy.  No time is a bad time to come and speak to us if you have a concern or worry.  We will always listen and try to help.   Teachers and staff are on the gate or available to talk to in class every day.  On behalf of everyone at school, I would like to thank you for your continued support.  We appreciate it.
After School Clubs
Tuesday	Art    3.15pm ----4pm
Wednesday	Sports   3.15pm--4.15pm
Thursday	Drama	3.15pm---4.30pm
Friday		Forestry 3.15pm---4.50pm
All clubs are £2.00 which needs to be paid on the Monday of each week or half termly.


Parent drop-ins
We are holding a monthly drop-in, in the library, for families to call in for a coffee and a chat. The Parent Support Advisor and Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator will be on hand to answer any questions and steer you towards further sources of help and advice.
2.45pm		Tuesday 9th October 2018
2.45pm 	Tuesday 6th November 2018
2.45pm 	Tuesday 11th December 2018


Tell us about your job
Do you love your job?
We would love for you to come in and tell our pupils about what you do.

We are looking for parents’/family members to come into school throughout the year to tell our pupils about the job that they do. How they got in to it and what it is they love about their job.

Email (or phone) Claire at psa@berrycoombe.cornwall.sch.uk 
Reading Wednesdays
The library will be open from 8.30am on Wednesday mornings.
Pop in to change your books, use the time to get in one of your child’s weekly reads. You can also check out the story sacks that are available to borrow.
Berrycoombe Primary School Newsletter
School Photographs
[bookmark: _GoBack]These will be on Tuesday 25th September 2018. From 8.30am in the library if you would like to bring in any younger siblings.
Term Dates
School Photographs	Tuesday 25th September from 8.30am
RWI Session(YR)	Tuesday 25th September 2.45pm
Half Term Week	Monday 22nd–Friday 26th October
INSET days 		Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th October
Back to School 		Wednesday 31st October 2018
September 2018
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